
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  May 22, 2018    RELEASE DATE: May 22, 2018 
 
FROM:  Mike Berkvens, Director of Engineering  
 
SUBJECT: Boat Launch to Reopen Permanently May 23 
 
 
The municipal boat launch and parking lot will reopen permanently tomorrow 
afternoon. 
 
Paving is currently underway and expected to be complete tomorrow.  
 
Line painting will occur at a later date; this will not require a separate closure. 
 
Bridgeview Marina, operator of the municipal boat launch at Sarnia Bay, can 
be reached at 519-332-0533 for information about launch passes and permits. 
 
“The City thanks boaters for their patience during construction,” states 
Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer.  
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For further information contact:  
Mike Berkvens, Director of Engineering 
mike.berkvens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3359 
 
Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer 
marg.evans@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3230 

mailto:mike.berkvens@sarnia.ca
mailto:marg.evans@sarnia.ca

